
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING STUDENT AID  

For those applying for student aid, please note the following: 

 Applications must be completed online by June 15, 2020 for returning students.  

NOTE:  You will be at risk of not receiving student aid if you apply after the 

deadline! 

 

 You can access the application through our website www.fvaa.net by: 

o Clicking the “Admissions” tab  
o Clicking the “Finances” Tab 
o Clicking the “Student Aid – Online Application” Tab 

 

 This will take you to the “FAST” (Financial Aid for School Tuition) website 

 

 You can then follow the step-by-step process to complete your application 

 

 Online instructions are available.  Upon request, a copy of last year’s application 

can be made available to you through FVAA 

 

 Only one application per family is needed 

 

 You must upload your 2019 tax assessment(s) to this website directly or forward 

to the FVAA Accounting Office 

 

 For budgetary purposes, please indicate on your FVAA financial form the amount 

of monthly tuition that you are requesting to pay 

 

 $45 USD must be paid online via your credit card when applying.  This fee is non-

refundable. 

 

 In the case of extreme hardship, please contact FVAA regarding the fee          

 
 If you require assistance with your application, please contact costumer service 

at:  help@ismfast.com     or     1-877-326-FAST. 
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